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 The Senate Military and Veterans Affairs Committee reports 

favorably Senate Resolution No.15. 

 The State of New Jersey greatly appreciates the service of the 

millions of honorable men and women who have served our country in 

the United States Armed Forces.  America’s service men and women 

make great sacrifices while serving the nation and, in recognition of 

their service and sacrifice, the creation of a military veterans toll 

discount program administered by the Delaware River Port Authority 

would complement the existing toll discount programs currently 

offered for senior citizens and commuters who utilize the electronic 

toll collection and monitoring system, known as E-ZPass. 

 This bill was pre-filed for introduction in the 2022-2023 session 

pending technical review.  As reported, the bill includes the changes 

required by technical review, which has been performed. 


